
 

After Christmas, we will be beginning our new 

‘Heroes and Villains’ topic and reading ‘How to 

Train Your Dragon’ which will run into the next 

half term as our new topic will then develop 

into the ‘World of Predators’.  

For ‘Heroes and Villains’ we will be exploring 

many aspects of the darker and lighter side, 

researching real life heroes in contrast to the 

fantasy superheroes. In Science, we will be 

exploring one of our own human ‘powers’, 

concerning light, shadows and the eye.  

Dress up day.  

On Thursday 11th January 2018, Year 3 will be have a ‘dress as a hero 

or villain day’. This will be an opportunity for the children to dress up 

as a character from a book, film or real life hero or villain that they 

know about and would like to dress up as. Throughout the day, we will 

be doing different activities in Maths and English all to do with this 

theme.  

Our first piece of homework will involve a mystery envelope, 

containing the name of a real life hero or villain. We are hoping that 

your child will investigate the person and present their findings in a 

way in which they can bring back to the class. This mystery will be 

revealed on the first Monday and they will have a week to complete 

this.  

The usual reading, maths, spelling homework will be given out weekly 

in their homework books too. As well as encouraging your children to 

continue to use TT Rockstars.  

Miss Chapman and Mr Herbert.  

Merry Christmas! 


